October 2018
Class of 2022,

Well, we are in the last week of first quarter, is it just me or has it gone by fast?
Remember that semester grades are the grades that stick to your transcript.
Q1 + Q2 + Final Exam = Semester Exam Grade

Quarter 1 will come to an end on the 15, but we still have 2" quarter make a difference!

Be sure that you are:

v' Coming to school every day and

v Be on time to class; remember tardies are accumulative. They are not erased or start
over at the new quarter.

v Turning in all of your work (partial credit is much better than NO credit!).

v" Communicating with teachers as needed. Don't let a question go unanswered! Use
your email.

v Check your Tyler account to keep up on your assignments and grades.

v Need extra help? Attend ARP every day from 8:00- 8:25 am or attend tutoring
Tuesday- Thursday from 3:15-4:45.

Stay focused and keep working hard!
| will be meeting with you again towards the end of October, I’'m looking forward to it ©

Parents:

--The end of 1st quarter is Monday, October 15th.

-- Please continue to check your student's grades through the Parent Portal. If you do not have access
or need help please let me know I can try to help.

--- Parent Teacher conferences are Thursday October 25th from 5-8 and Friday October 26th from 9-
12. A letter was sent out to CCHS families on how to sign up for conference time with teachers. I will be
in the hallway helping navigate and handing out report cards. If you feel you need to meet with me,
please let me know so I can arrange a time.

Later in October I will be meeting with students for an entire class period. We will be talking about their
first quarter grades and going over GPAs. We will also be starting to explore Naviance. This is our
online platform we use to help students navigate their way through high school and plan for life after
high school.

This link provides additional information:

https://www.naviance.com/solutions/parents-students




